
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            

 
  
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
   
  

 
 
 

Newsletter – Summer Term 1st Half-Term 2022 

 Wraysbury Primary School 
EYFS 

Reception 
 

 

  

  

Dates this Half Term: 

 Mufti Day- donation 

 for Spring Fayre 

     6th May  

 Spring Fayre 

7th May  

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Toys 

Please could we ask that the 
children do not bring in toys 
from home. The children are 
very distracted by them and 
end up not concentrating on 
their learning during the day. 
The children have ample 
opportunities to show and tell 
something that they have 
created during the day. Many 
thanks for your 
understanding. 

 

 Mystery Readers 

Calling all parents, older siblings, 

grandparents, aunts, uncles or 

other special people. Surprise 

your child by being a ‘mystery 

reader’ in the classroom.  At 

2.45pm (every Monday)  a 

mystery reader can come and 

read a favourite story to the 

class. Please let the teacher 

know if you would like to take 

part. 

 

Summer Weather 
We are hoping that there will 
be some sunny weather over 
the next few weeks. Please 
could we ask that you apply 
long lasting sun cream at 
home in the morning and that 
each child has a named sun 
hat in school. 
 

Swimming 
As you are aware swimming starts 
very soon. The children will need: 
Swimming costume/trunks  
Swimming hat  
Goggles  
Towel  
Flip-flops or Crocs 
Please can we ask that everything is 
clearly named. Thank you!  
 

 
 

Growing 
This half term our main topic will be 

‘Growing’. We plan to do lots of planting 
including a sunflower seed and see whose 

grows the tallest.  
We are also expecting some exciting visitors 
linked to the topic. Please keep an eye open 

for any additional members of Reception.  

 
Literacy- We will be concentrating on 

writing sentences this half term.  We will be 
working on making sure our sentences have 
‘Superhero Swag ‘. 
 

 
 
Maths- We will be working on writing, 

ordering, and using numbers 0-20 and taking 
away.  We will also be revisiting many of the 
measures concepts e.g. weight etc.  

 
Reading 
Please could we ask you to read with your 
child at least three times a week and sign the 

notebook to let us know. Many thanks.  
 

Stay and Play  
There will be a Stay and Play session on 
Tuesday 3rd, 10th 17th and 24th May from 8.40 
till 9.10am. Parents are invited to come and 
spend some time with their child in the 
classroom. Please sign up for one session.  
 
 

 

 
 

Tricky Words  
The children will start 
learning new tricky words 
again each week. Please 
practice at home (Orange 
Book) and don’t forget to 
recap the previous ones.  
There are some great 
ideas on Pinterest to make 

it fun!  

Donations  
Any donations would be very 
gratefully received.   
 
Scrap Paper 
Sellotape/masking tape 
Lentils/dried pasta 
Scraps of materials 
Keys 
Buttons 
Old phones 
Small cardboard boxes 
Old birthday cards  
Thank you for your continued 
support. 

 
 
 
 
 

Twitter 
Each week Reception will 
let you know what we have 
been up to so keep an eye 
on our Twitter feed. 

@WraysburySchool 


